Stouder, Heather

From: Solomon, Brian - DWD [Brian.Solomon@dwd.wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 3:29 PM - '
To: Stouder, Heather

Cc: Murphy, Brad; Firchow, Kevin

Subject: RE: 4716 Verona Rd - Staff Report

I can't attend tonight but maybe someone could indicate my support for this project contingent upon the applicant's willingness /
ability to meet the conditions laid out by staff. I agree you guys have been very clear about the conditions and the direction and
continue to think it's important that U-Haul meet those conditions in order to secure approval.

Hope that helps. Thanks so much everyone, Brian




